Reference:
To whom it may concern,

Non-Destructive Excavations Australia (NDEA) have worked on the Sydney Metro City & Southwest
Project for the past 18 months.

During this time, they have demonstrated themselves to be reliable and professional in all areas of
their business.

NDEA have been able to readily provide all services to meet our project needs at short notice. They
are professional in their approach, do an excellent job and are always punctual.

I have no hesitation in recommending NDEA to anyone who should require their professional service.

Kind regards,
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Miljan Tepic

0432 339043

Project Engineer

Sydney Metro City & Southwest



